
13.6.25 

Our Week in Year 1 

This week we have… 

English – We read our adventure stories and made improvements before publishing it!  

Maths – We have been learning about money, including coins and notes and counting money up. 

This is a great opportunity for you to do some extra maths at home       

Geography – We created our own sketch map of our local area by using an aerial photograph. 

Following this we made a key to show the different human and physical features on our map. 

Science – we carried out seasonal observations of our birch tree in the playground, which we 

have done each season this year so we can compare the changes. 

RE – We explored our local church and asked our Parish Secretary some questions to find out 

more about her role. 

PE – We had an extra PE lesson called ‘JOLF’ – practising our golf skills which was a lot of 

fun! 

Spellings – Children have begun to write sentences from dictation using their weekly spelling 

words. This has replaced the ‘spelling quiz list’. 

Completed the Year 1 Phonics Check. Details will be included with your child’s report. We are 

so proud of all the children.       

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 20th June AM ONLY – Infants (EYFS & KS1) Sports Day!  

Monday 23rd June – Reserve Sports Day 

Saturday 5th July – Summer Fayre! PTA will send more details. 

Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July – Parents Evening – more details to follow. 

Wednesday 9th July – Year 1 trip to Farnham Library. Please complete the permission 

form, which will be on ScoPay next week. 

Friday 18th July – End of term – finish at 1:30pm. 

Notes for parents 

Homework – Spellings (could, would, should, little, Saturday, children, people, friend, 

school, old), Mathletics X 2 and reading your RWI books. 



 

Recycling materials please! – Please can your child bring in any clean recycling materials for 

our Art lesson. 

Accelerated Reader – As children complete RWI Phonics, they will move onto reading 

Accelerated Reader books and Master Reader lessons (learning about reading comprehension 

skills). You will be given a letter with further details on this should this apply to your child. 

The website to access Accelerated Reader is Welcome (renaissance-go.com). 

Recommended reading books – list on Year 1 page of the school website. 

Glue sticks – Thank you all for your donations throughout the year, we really do appreciate 

it. If you can donate any glue sticks for this half term we would be very grateful! Thank you. 

Gardening Club is in full swing and have entered some competitions from Farnham in Bloom. 

Would you like to join us? 

Tallest Sunflower and Largest Pumpkin - we are growing these at school but would welcome 

anyone who wants to join in at home to try and better our attempts. Measurements would 

take place in September. 

Wildlife Photography - any budding photographers are welcome to snap away. We will enter 

a few good shots. Please send any to info@ FAO Mrs Walker. 

 

Have a relaxing weekend! 

The Year 1 Team 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fglobal-zone61.renaissance-go.com%2fwelcomeportal%2f6712852&c=E,1,kn2SIL9yAZJUU8B7p75sqwlWd5oj8nzckxusKDjyE8IjDqPYnPE2kaXJYS-rnLyh209aA03MwOJ3zu4zTSIyydDd5rCibwLB0pV2tua8dEtXbcccj4XuDzbvI2So&typo=1

